
 

 

Year Group: 1 

Week beginning: 20.02.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be reading the story ‘Voices in the Park’ by Anthony Browne and writing a recount of our local walk. 

 Maths: We will identify and describe the properties of 2D and 3D shapes. 

 On Monday we will be going on a local walk around the area. If you are able to come with us on this local walk, 

please let us know. 
 

 

 


